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Certain Y78 VINs have additional open recalls associated to them. 

VINs with Recalls Y21, VB6, W03, and W57 require Y78 to be completed first. 

Failure to complete Y78 first could result in fuel pump damage. 

Dealer Service Instructions for Y21, VB6, W03, and W57 will be updated to reflect the requirement to 
complete Y78. 

Thank you,  

Mopar


